
Introducing Quick Pay®!

J.P. Morgan Chase Quick Pay® is a secure payment service

for employees not currently enrolled in direct deposit

On April 17th, due to the COVID-19 emergency, and to 

further protect our patients and our workforce, NYC 

Health + Hospitals is temporarily suspending the 

distribution and hand-delivery of paper paychecks

If you are not enrolled in direct deposit, you will be 

temporarily enrolled in Chase Quick Pay®, secure 

payment service program to receive your pay by 

electronic transfer or by regular mail

Prior to pay day, Chase will send you an email and/or 

text message with a link to accept electronic payment

What's happening?

Decide whether or not you will accept electronic 

payment from Chase:

If you choose to accept:

▪ You must specify the bank account and financial 

institution where you wish to have your pay 

deposited

▪ You must take action to accept the electronic 

payment each time you are paid, or you will be 

mailed a check

If you choose NOT to accept:

▪ Chase Bank will automatically print and mail your 

paycheck to the current mailing address on file 

with Human Resources

▪ You will receive the mailed paycheck sometime in 

the following week

Verify your current mailing address and mobile 

number in Employee Self Service (ESS) today

You Decide

Quick Pay®

makes it easy to 

get paid!

Safe

Secure

Convenient

Direct Deposit

You still have the option 

to enroll in NYC Health + 

Hospitals’ direct deposit

It is the fastest and most 

convenient way to be 

paid

If you have questions or need further assistance, please contact the Payroll Shared Services 

(PRSS) Call Center (646) 694-7777               payrollinquiries@nychhc.org
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